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Russell, Lindsey

From: Jim Davison <pjdavison47@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2023 10:42 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Need for permanent Plans 1 COLA still exists

Categories: Lindsey

CAUTION:External email. 
 

Dear Chair Fitzgibbon and committee members: 

  

The need for a permanent Plans 1 COLA is still apparent with average regular gas prices 
still hovering around $5/gallon and very little reduction in grocery prices noticed. 

  

Thank you for your continued consideration of these factors. 

  

Jim Davison, TRS 1 Retiree 
PO Box 425 
Waitsburg, WA  99361-0425 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
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